


RYANAIR INCREASES FREQUENCIES FROM BOURNEMOUTH TO TENERIFE THIS WINTER 2020

Ryanair, UK’s No.1 airline, today (12 Aug) announced the Bournemouth to Tenerife route will now operate a twice weekly service commencing 26 Oct, as part of Ryanair’s Winter 2020 schedule. 
 
Bournemouth consumers and visitors can now book a Winter getaway to Tenerife as far out as March 2021, flying on the lowest fares and with a new set of health measures that Ryanair has rolled out to protect its customers and crew.

To celebrate, Ryanair has launched a seat sale with fares available from just €35.99, for travel from late Oct until the end of Dec 2020, which must be booked by midnight Friday (14 Aug), only on the Ryanair.com website.

Ryanair’s Eimear Ryan said:
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Ryanair is pleased to announce the increased service from Bournemouth to Tenerife operating twice weekly, commencing on the 26 Oct as part of our Winter 2020 schedule. Customers in Bournemouth can now book flights to Tenerife as far out as March 2021. 

To celebrate this, we are launching a seat sale with fares available from just €35.99, for travel from late Oct until the end of Dec 2020, which must be booked by midnight Friday (14 Aug). Since these amazing low fares will be snapped up quickly, customers should log onto www.ryanair.com and avoid missing out.”
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